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Former fighter pilot Sen. Mark Miller comments on the F-35 landing in Madison.

  

  

MADISON - Senator Miller released the following statement on the U.S. Air Force choice to
house F-35 fighter jets at Truax Field:

  

“Congratulations to my former colleagues at the 115th Fighter Wing on your selection to be a
preferred location for the Air National Guard F-35 mission. As a former fighter pilot stationed at
Truax and as the State Senator who represents the airport and the base, I know the value to the
community of hosting the F-35 mission and also the value to the members of the 115th of the
community support for that mission. The 115th Fighter Wing’s dedication to excellence and the
support of our community, helped them rise above the other contenders for this mission.”
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